ICCR BRINGS A GLOBAL TOUCH TO KULLU
DUSSEHRA FESTIVAL 2024

ICCR, in collaboration with the Government of
Himachal Pradesh, infused the Kullu Dussehra
Festival 2024 with a dynamic blend of international
artistry, elevating this age-old celebration to new
heights. Held from October 13-19 in the picturesque
Kullu Valley, this year's festival featured
captivating performances from cultural troupes
representing Indonesia, Myanmar, Kyrgyzstan, and
Uzbekistan, adding a colorful multicultural
dimension to the traditional festivities.

The exclusive cultural performance curated by ICCR, showcasing dynamic traditional dance
and music by its international students under the choreography of the talented Ms. Richa Jain,
was a standout moment during the festival’s showcase.

The diverse lineup included the Taksu Art Ramayana group from Indonesia; a troupe from the
National University of Arts and Culture, Myanmar; the Zhyuldyz ensemble from Kyrgyzstan; and a
dance-music group from Uzbekistan. Each troupe brought its own unique artistic flair,
celebrating the essence of Kullu Dussehra 2024. This vibrant ensemble joined the grand carnival
parade, a lively spectacle that drew dignitaries, including the Hon’ble Chief Minister of Himachal
Pradesh, creating an unforgettable experience for attendees.

Through this collaboration, ICCR not only reinforced its commitment to cultural diplomacy but
also transformed Kullu Dussehra into a global celebration of India’s rich traditions, embracing
the diversity of the world’s cultures.
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